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Date: 22/03/2025 

NOTICE REGARDING OBSERVANCE OF "EARTH HÌUR" 

In pursuance of the order received from Director of Higher Education, via email and 

Ref No. Govt. letter E-File No. 609068/20 dtd. 21/03/2025 in connection with observance of 
�Earth Hour", this is notified to all the Teaching, Non-teaching Staff and Students ofU. N. 
Brahma College, Kajalgaon that on 22"d March, 2025 the same shall be observe by doing the 
following: 

1. Switching of all non-essential lights on Saturday, 22"d March, 2025 between 8:30 
PM to 9:30 PM under our jurisdiction. 

2. Take the initiative and encourage your neighboring society to observe the same. 
Therefore let us observe the Earth day by doing the above mentioned simple activity for 
saving our world to live. 

Nkeby Principal 
U.N. Brahma College 
Kajalgaon, Chirang 

Principal U.N.Brahma College, 
Kajalgaon 
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